
 

 

 
18 October 2018 

 

 

Dear Neighbour,  
 

Construction Update – Upcoming Works at Melbourne Quarter 

 
We would like to provide you with the following construction update on the Melbourne Quarter project.   
 
Wurundjeri Way – Out of Hours Works 

To enable the pouring of a concrete slab over Wurundjeri Way, as part of Two Melbourne Quarter 

commercial development, there will be a total night time closure of the northbound carriageway of 

Wurundjeri Way.   

Works are planned to take place on Wednesday 24 October, during the hours of 8pm – 5am (weather 

permitting). 

During these times traffic will be diverted along Batman’s Hill Drive to Bourke Street (as indicated below 

in yellow). 

 

 

 
These works will be carried out in accordance with VicRoads and City of Melbourne requirements and 

approvals. 

 
We thank you for your co-operation while these important works are being carried out as we continue to 

bring the Melbourne Quarter vision to life.  If you have any questions or would like more information, 

please contact us at mqcommunity@lendlease.com, or call 1300 719 356.   

 



 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Jacquelin Saultry 

Development Engagement Executive,  

Melbourne Quarter, Lendlease 


